Steven Liang

From: Geraldine M

Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 6:27 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board

C/0: Steven Liang

1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor

Philadelphia, PA 19102

Hi I hope all is well, I'm requesting that the water dept, will not do a increase in t

now, or in the near future. People are washing their hands more, because we have too. People are just getting their jobs
back, and some just getting on their feet. Instead help people, by doing payment arrangements. Not increasing the
Utilities. Because at the close of the day, it's the Seniors, who are living on a fixed income. Who will suffer the most! And
we do not get a increase, in Social Security. Thanks for letting me, share my opinion.

Sincerely yours

Geraldine M





